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FINAL APPROVED 

Regular Meeting 

Tele-Conference 

1-844-215-6902 Passcode: 532629 
Wednesday, May 20, 2020 

 

 

THESE MINUTES ARE INTENDED TO BE A SUMMARY OF THE MEETING 

AND NOT A VERBATIM RECORDING.  

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Chairperson: Mr. Tyrrell 

Vice Chairperson: Ms. Gerhard 

Secretary: Mr. Fazi 

Committee Members: Mr. Reilly, Mr. Egan 

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 
None 

 

STAFF PRESENT: 
Golf Director and General Manager: Mr. Sergiovanni 

 

STAFF ABSENT: 
None 

 

AGENDA: 

1. REVIEW MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS  
2. REPORTS AND DISCUSSIONS ON COURSE OPERATIONS INCLUDING 

RESTAURANT FROM: FRANK SERGIOVANNI, DIRECTOR AND 

GENERAL MANAGER 

3. OLD BUSINESS 
4. NEW BUSINESS 
5. PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:32 pm. 

 

ITEM # 1: REVIEW MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING. 

 

1. A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED AND UNANIMOUSLY ADOPTED TO 

ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING AS WRITTEN 
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ITEM # 2 REPORTS AND DISCUSSION ON COURSE OPERATIONS 

 

Mr. Sergiovanni: 

1. The Golf Course re-opened for business on April 27th 

for walkers only. On May 2nd – May 14th riding carts 

were available and restricted to 1 person per riding 

cart with a maximum of 2 individuals playing per tee 

time. After May 14th, the maximum group per tee time 

increased to 4 individuals with the same restriction 

of 1 person per riding cart. 

2. The Restaurant had been providing take out only 

service until today. Today the deck was opened for 

outdoor sit-down dining. The tent was re-installed on 

the deck. 

3. Most individuals are adhering to the New Rules and 

Regulations for Play. There have been minor 

enforcement challenges. All requirements are published 

on the Golf Course Website. There is also a PDF online 

to print score cards for use by the public.  

4. As expected, due to the closure and riding cart 

restrictions, revenues are off. 

5. The availability of riding carts due to the one person 

per cart restrictions has worked so far. Riding Carts 

are being sanitized after morning rounds and are being 

sent out again for afternoon play. So far, the Golf 

Course has been able to keep up with the demand for 

riding carts. 

6. The Golf Course grounds are in exceptionally great 

shape. 

ITEM # 3 OLD BUSINESS 

 

1. The Ash Trees on the Golf Course identified for 

removal will be done “in house” during the remainder 

of the year. 
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ITEM # 4 NEW BUSINESS 

1. Two pieces of equipment and cart path paving are in 

the Capital Budget. 

ITEM # 5 PUBLIC COMMENT 

 None 

 

There being no further business, 

 

A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED, AND UNANIMOUSLY ADPOPTED TO 

ADJOURN THE REGULAR MEETING AT 7:57 pm. 


